PORTLAND PUBLIC SCHOOLS

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT
501 North Dixon Street / Portland, OR 97227
Telephone: (503) 916-3200 / Fax: (503) 916-3110

\ Mailing Address: P. O. Box 3107 / 97208-3107 )
Date: October 4, 2018
To: Board of Education
From: Superintendent Guadalupe Guerrero W
Subject: Grant Softball Field Option Recommendation

Since our last work session on the Grant Softball field, the baseball coach, softball coach, school
principal and district athletic director have unanimously recommended Option 1 — Grant Bowl.
This option will include the installation of lights to allow for evening play. This is the first choice
for staff and the second choice for Portland Parks & Recreation.

These recommendations have been reviewed by the board subcommittee comprised of
Director Scott Bailey and Director Julia Brim-Edwards. Both Directors concur with the
recommended Option 1 — Grant Bowl option.

Option 1 is the most favorable and is being recommended to move forward. The district will
partner with Portland Parks & Recreation for planning and administration of the project.



